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Hospital required after Atchison motorcycle crash 
(KAIR)--An Atchison man required hospital treatment following a Tuesday
evening motorcycle crash.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, in a release, says it was shortly after 7:00 that
officers were called to respond to the report of an injury accident in the 600 block
of Atchison’s Harper Drive.

According to Wilson, a 2106 Victory motorcycle had been westbound on Harper
Drive, ridden by 28-year-old Brent Foster, when it struck a curb, causing Foster
to lose control, which led to him being ejected from the motorcycle.

Foster, following the crash, was transported by Atchison County EMS to
Amberwell Hospital-Atchison for the treatment of his injuries.
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